
 

 

OFFICIAL 

From: Julia Casterton  
Sent: 09 March 2022 15:12 
To: Amy Taylor  
Subject: RE: Consultation by the County Planning AuthorityNY/2022/0042/A27 

 
Hi Amy 
 
Thanks for consulting me on this discharge of conditions. I can confirm that I am satisfied with the 
ecological information submitted in support of these conditions. An Ecological Mitigation, 
Monitoring and Management Plan has been agreed and this should be adhered to as part of any 
works on site including in relation to the watercourse diversion and crossing. The ecological 
consultants have confirmed the current status of protected species within the area. 
 
I have no further comments to make on this submission. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Julia 
 
Julia Casterton 
Principal Ecologist 
 
Heritage Services 
Growth, Planning and Trading Standards 

 


